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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Year 6 Eton College Visit 

After Easter, Year 6 will be doing a short project on life during the Victorian times. To complement this work we have 
arranged to take the children to the Museum of Eton Life at Eton College.  

The college is offering us FREE workshops for the children. The children will learn all about Victorian Eton with the focus on 
what life was like for the boys during that time. Because Etonians came from privileged families, they will try to draw out 
the differences and similarities between their experiences and those of more modest means.  There are four activities 
each looking at a different topic: education, leisure time, uniform and home life and the students rotate around the 
activities. 

We have arranged to take the children in small groups on either, Thursday 23rd and Friday 24th May. We will be using the 
school minibus to transport the children. Please note that there is no legal requirement for children being transported in 
minibuses to be on a car seat. If your child is less than 136cm you are welcome to provide a suitable, legal car seat and we 
will see if it fits the minibus seats, although very few car seats fit as minibus seats are narrower than standard car seats. If 
you have any concerns about your child coming in the minibus, please come and see me to discuss it. 

The workshops will take place during school time and they will be back in school for lunch time on both days.  
 
Please can we ask that you complete the form below consenting for your child to attend this visit by Friday 3rd May 2019. 

Many thanks 

 

Miss D Whitrod 
Upper Junior Phase Leader 
...................................................................................................................................................................................................... 
 
 
 
I agree to my child………………………………………………………………………..(child’s name) taking part in the educational visit to Eton 
College Museum on Thursday 23rd or Friday 24th May 2019. 
 
I agree to my child travelling in the school minibus. 
 
I will/will not (delete as appropriate) be providing a suitable child seat on the day of the trip and would like my child to sit 
on it, provided the child seat fits the minibus seats. 
 
 
Signed:………………………………………………………………….parent/carer 
 
Date:……………………………….…………………………………… 
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